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Freedom of Information Request 
Dear
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“Please tell me how many chaplains and assistant chaplains are employed by HM Prison Service who are not clergymen of the Church of England”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds the information that you have requested, and I am pleased to provide this to you here. 
Directly employed chaplains are recorded on the HR system of the National Offender Management Service with an indication of their religious affiliation. The HR system does not specifically recorded whether a chaplain is a clergyman of the Church of England. However, we have assumed that chaplains identified as Anglican are in most cases from Church of England. 
As at 31 March 2015, there were 240 (headcount) Chaplains and assistant chaplains employed by NOMS who were not recorded as Anglican. These figures do not include sessional workers.  Sessional workers commonly provide specialist or professional work or services where an employment contract is not appropriate. In particular, it is often appropriate for some religious services to be covered on a sessional basis. 
Please note, that these figures are Official Statistics and staff numbers have been rounded to the nearest 10 in line with our obligations under the Statistics and Registration Act 2007 and the Official Statistics Code of Practice.

